
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

Stag Class – Autumn 2 

World War One  

 

      

     GEOGRAPHY/HISTORY 
In History and Geography this term our focus will be on 

World War One. As part of this, we will be:  

 Learning how WW1 started  

 Researching trench warfare 

 Identifying and locating countries that were 

involved in the war 

 Investigating the impact that WW1 had on 

society 

COMPUTING 
     Young Authors Project 

During this project, children 

will develop a story idea in 

small groups to create a 

storyboard.  The children will 

then use Book Creator and 

Brushes to create their own 

eBook including text, 

illustrations and audio. 
 

ENGLISH 

In English during this half term, we will be focussing 

predominantly on poetry and letter writing. These will be 

directly linked to our World War One theme and will include 

looking at: 

 In Flanders Fields  

 Where the Poppies now grow  

 Dear Jelly 

 The Christmas Truce 

MATHS 
In Maths during this half term, our objectives will focus 

primarily on working with fractions: 

 Finding fractions of quantities 

 Simplifying fractions 

 Finding equivalent fractions, then comparing and ordering 

them 

 Adding, subtracting, multiplying and dividing fractions 

 Calculating percentage  

 Comparing fractions, decimals and percentages 

RE 
Who was mother Theresa? 

 

ART/Design technology  

Our Art and DT projects this year will all be linked to our 

overarching World War One topic. These projects will include 

 Researching and analysing primary sources 

 Designing and constructing World War One structures 

 Learning how a position would have been fortified and 

strengthened 

 Researching, designing and using embroidery skills to 

create a WW1 uniform badge 

We will also be researching rationing during the 

War and attempting to a cook some components  

of a World War One meal. 

 

MUSIC 

Our focus for this half term will be 

reading music to perform and 

rehearsing for our Christmas 

production. 

We will be learning to: 

 Play and perform in solo and 

ensemble contexts, using voices 

and playing musical instruments 

with accuracy. 
 

                  PHSCE 
Relationships 

By the end of the topic, we will: 

 Know the difference between a casual 

and close relationship. 

 Understand that people grieve in 

different ways. 

 Be able to think about what 

embarrasses me  

 Be able to tell how others may feel in 

an unfamiliar situation. 

 Recognise when we are using a put 

down. 

 Know how to show others  

that I appreciate them. 

PE  
We will be taking part in PE on Wednesday and Friday 

afternoons. The children will need their PE kits for these 

days. We will be doing gymnastics, as well as practising 

dancing for the Christmas play. 
 

        SCIENCE 
In Science during this half term our focus will be 

on electricity, we will be: 
1. Building simple circuits  

2. Testing how the volume of a buzzer changes depending 

upon the number and voltage of cells used in the circuit  

3. Comparing and giving reasons for variations in how 

components function  

4. Drawing circuit diagrams 

5. Identifying the effect if changing one component at a 

time in a circuit 

 


